
Lyndale Avenue South reconstruction 
Phase 1 engagement summary August 2023 - February 2024

How we got the word out
To let people know about the project, we interacted with the community in a variety of ways, both  
in-person and virtually.

8,600+  
points 

of contact

Mailings

Engagement portal interactions

Residential and business 
door knocking

Comment forms

Sidewalk stickers and  
yard signs with QR codes 

Community events

Tabletop map comments

Social media

Email

Phone calls

Neighborhood newsletters  
and newspapers



josh.potter@hennepin.ushennepin.us/lyndale-avenuebeheardhennepin.org/lyndale-avenue

What you shared with us

Primary themes

Parking for 
businesses

“I think street parking 
is very important 
to have for all of 

the businesses and 
employees who are 

on Lyndale.”

Parking for businesses

“I think street parking 
is very important 
to have for all of 

the businesses and 
employees who are 

on Lyndale.”

Pedestrian 
improvements

“I like the crossings at 
25th and 27th streets. 
We’ve walked across 
those intersections 

more during the 
pilot than the whole 

previous 10 years 
we’ve lived here.”

Safety and 
accessibility

“As someone who 
lives with multiple 
sclerosis, I REALLY 

appreciate the safer 
crosswalks that give a 
realistic timeframe for 

crossing for people 
of all abilities… thus 

eliminating stress 
about walking to my 

favorite locations.”

Bike lanes and 
connections

“When I bike on 
Lyndale there is 

nowhere for me to be 
safely in the road, and 
cars either ignore me 
or honk and swerve 
at me. A dedicated 

bike lane separating 
the sidewalk from the 
road would be ideal.”

Comment breakdown

1,152  
comments 

received

140 Walking and rolling

139 Safety concerns

138 Support the pilot

134 Business vitality 

49 Support continued mass transit along Lyndale 

56 Green infrastructure

62 Street infrastructure

95 Want to have bike facility

103 Don’t want to have bike facility

116 Want on-street parking

120 Traffic calming




